
Professor Stephen Leacock, 
Old Brewery Bay,
Orillia, Ontario.

My dear Stephen,

I am attaching herewith copy of a 

letter received front George Currie this morning, to 

whom I have replied that I am consulting nith you.

I expect to hear from Clarke of the Chamber of Com- 

tomorrow (on his return from a conference at 

Toronto) just when it is proposed to commence work 

on this survey.

raeroe

What is your advice regarding someone 

from McGill to join with Hilbert Jackson in this matter? 

I understand that Sandford Evans is to be the chief 

man on the committee.

I hope you are enjoying your holiday 

very much. I have had two weeks, one fishing on the 

Bonaventure and another up at Lac Cornu in vhe Lauren— 

tians. I am feeling very fit.

Ever yours faithfully,

_________ ; HmHH I

: , . ■ ■ ■

August 15, 1932.
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